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Brad Olson of the Washington, D.C., office authored an article, "The Bradley J. Olson
Trans-Pacific Partnership update," for the October 2015 edition of Partner

Intellectual Property Magazine. In the article, Brad explains why the Washington, D.C.
agreement may have some potential effects on the generic follow-on P 202-371-6369
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